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Application Number SSI 7485
WestConnex M4−M5 Link — Modification 2 The Crescent overpass

Petrina Slaytor
Forest Lodge

I wish to express my strong opposition to the proposed overpass at Annandale. There are
several reasons for this, but the strongest I have is that it will entail the removal of over 70
trees. This time of climate emergency is NOT when we should be removing trees,
particularly for the building of an unwanted overpass.




